# P.O. BOX 5074 TOLEDO OH 43611

#### 2010 PPBA OFFICERS

President First Vice President
Gary Anderson Lynn Boden
(419) 726-4663 (419) 727-0728

Second Vice President

Robbie Jasin

(419) 726-1583

Secretary

Tom Stagner

(419) 726-8181

Treasurer Publicity / Newsletter Alan Buckenmeyer Joyce Ejhinger (419) 729-9900 (419) 475-1487

Historian Parliamentarian Howard Pinkley James Nowak (419) 726-9571 (419) 726-2605

Immediate Past President Clement Cybulski (419) 729-0511

#### SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION OFFICERS

President Vice President

Kathy Harrison-Ames Kim Thompson Sheehan

(419) 346-1113 (419) 727-9866

#### **BOARD OF CONTROL**

Nancy Anderson \* Pastor Michael Delong
Jim Mossing \* Dr. Gail Sanderson \* Vee Stader

# Point Place Business Association NEWSLETTER – September 2010



# **GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING**Wednesday – September 15, 2010

6:00 p.m. Social 6:30 p.m. Dinner Meeting At Riverview Yacht Club



5981 Edgewater Dr Toledo, OH 43611

RSVP to Kelly McNabb (419) 392-5699 By Monday – September 13, 2010 Reservations are required!



# SEPTEMBER NEWS



# **General Membership Meeting – September 15th**

1<sup>st</sup> VP Lynn Boden announces The General Membership Meeting for will be on September 15 membership meeting will be at Riverview Yacht Club. We will be having their famous "Bubba Burgers" that many of you will remember from last year.

There will be a presentation about Harborlands Initiative by Bob Kneisley and other guest speakers.

#### THE HARBORLANDS INITIATIVE STUDY WILL BE FEATURED

#### AT THE PPBA SEPTEMBER 15th MEETING

The Point Place Business Association Harborlands Initiative Study began in 2005 as an alternative solution to open lake disposal of dredged material by the Army Corps of Engineers. The proposal envisions the creation of a Habitat Restoration Unit in Maumee Bay. The unit would be composed of dredged material from the main shipping channel. The natural appearing "island" design would include a natural, clay bottom "fish nursery" and a break wall to withstand winter ice flows. The concept is intended to attract recreational boaters, fisherman, hunters and birders to our area. The Army Corps has to approve and fund the design and construction.

There will also be a representative from the Toledo Free Press.

# **Monthly Meeting Raffle**

There will be a Raffle and Membership Drawing in September. Please bring a prize for the raffle if you have not done so lately.

# **Membership**

The 2010 Membership as of this September mailing stands at 136 members.

Robbie Jasin asks that you submit names and addresses for any perspective new member to her. You can email her at <a href="mailto:rasmatas324@hotmail.com">rasmatas324@hotmail.com</a> or mail information to: Robbie Jasin 2701 106th Street Toledo, OH 43611

You can download membership applications are on our website.  $\label{eq:complex} \textbf{ppbaonline.com}$  <u>Visions for Cullen Park</u> – Watch the Point & Shoreland Journal for updates of what is happening with Cullen Park and how you can get involved. Next meeting will be September 14, 6:30 PM @ CrossPoint Church. Contact Gene Kidd (419-726-2491) if you have questions or want to get involved.

#### WEB SITE ppbaonline.com

Membership list is now on the web site. Thanks Pastor Mike! Please email your websites and/or Facebook sites to the web site email address so this can be added to your information. Do not forget to link our web site to yours. Email information to: ppbaonline@gmail.com.

## <u>PPBA Calendar Cheer Committee – Chairperson Joyce Ejhinger</u> Summer Celebrations...

Happy Anniversary to Dave & Debbie Stickley 7-12, Pam & Matt Hart 7-24, Cathy & Gary Rochte 8-8, Kathy & George Ames 8-14 and Jim & Julien Jacob 8-27. Gregg & Linda Becker 9-10, Bob & Su Ejhinger 9-11, John & Dolores Lambert 9-13, Gary & Joyce McDonagh 9-20, Bob & Jo Kneisley 9-29.

Happy Belated Birthday to John Lambert 7-9 and Stephanie Thomas 7-12. Ted LaCourse 9-04, Wally Fenneken 9-29.

Congratulations to the following members on the birth of their recent grandchildren: Pastor Mike DeLong, Alan Buckenmeyer and Kim (Thompson) Sheehan

Best Wishers to Kim & Pat Sheehan on their recent marriage.

Congratulations to Dr. Gail Sanderson & Jason Burt on the birth of their son Frazier James Burt in August.

\*If I missed your Birthday or Anniversary it is because you did not indicate it on your membership form. Please email your information to JEjhinger@aol.com.

<u>PPBA Scholarship Foundation 15<sup>th</sup> Annual Golf Scramble</u> is scheduled for Friday, September 10, 2010 @ Detwiler Golf Course. You may be receiving this newsletter the day of the outing or a day later. Let's hope it went well. If you receive this in time, consider stopping down and donating a raffle prize.